
From: Jacobson, Jonathan
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Fw: Proposed Tehering Law Change
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 11:37:07 AM

Valerie, 

Good morning, can you please include Mr. Cobb's below e-mail as part of the record?

Thank you for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Jacobson
Stamford Board of Representatives
District 12

From: Cobb, Tilford
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 10:47 AM
To: Jacobson, Jonathan
Subject: Proposed Tehering Law Change
 
I have spoken with my coworkers and they like the change.  It makes it a lot easier to inforce and it
eliminates the dog left out on a chain for hours.
 
 
Tilford
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